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Dear Woodworth Families:

We hope that you all stayed warm these past few days. As the temperature warms up so do our
buildings. Sometimes it takes a little longer than we all anticipate.

We did have heat in our school today but there were some parts of the building that did not heat
up as quickly as others. We did move students to other sectlons of the building to ensure
everyone was comfortable.

Although this was a bit of an inconvenience for a short time at no time were any children in
danger or their safety jeopardized.

- In addition, a fire alarm was activated due to work crews performing maintenance work in the
school. Again, students were not in danger and our staff followed all emergency procedures to
ensure student safety.

Sincerely,
Rima Hassan
Principal

Woodworth Middle School

4951 Temnes Street
Dearborn, M1 48126
Phone: (313) 827-7100
Fax: (313) 827-7105



